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"Respect and Responsibility in Action"

"Bucks for Books" begins tomorrow!

The PTO's Spring fundraiser, "Bucks for Books" begins tomorrow, Friday,
March 2nd and runs through March 16th. Each day in school students will be
reading for at least 15 minutes (look for "Reading Logs" on teacher
PowerLearning pages).  Read-a-thon events are great for helping to instill a
love of reading in our children!

This year's event has been streamlined to a more "in-house" event although the
intent is still to raise money via pledges and donations. The PTO is hoping for
each family to raise $100.

You can decide with your child if he/she wants to seek flat-rate donations

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=confirm&m=001hGSXmbxvQmiLaf3rX-WpJA%3D%3D&ch=9b6e83c0-022a-11e3-b6f8-d4ae5292c973&ca=22e8911a-b1a8-4e32-a1c0-cd83c5ab7ef9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pTOSar6AOfcgaoc3I41cddhY0W6IEkN7Do9imFUJTzabN_PMnQyOfwnFnPq_Zs078YrOUwrwZjGEx40vsU-0nNntzhLRsRDCHPTtn2dQ7sUAIquyDGA7JvMZXqmDCePgYJalnuSMOfUT0HDICxnPPmaSk-g8PVvwiji-q76SajyVbixREeBzZw==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?v=001aQrkMZOJR3UyWTxkyxE923Uykb3h2Mcw2FO_VjaL-anfzkswzg4B%3D%3D&p=oo
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pTOSar6AOfcgaoc3I41cddhY0W6IEkN7Do9imFUJTzabN_PMnQyOf79b6Q_nfzJTxr3xAZmy0mpNUR91PqUkoXbA5VoWTj4EavginP6BlMWsQU3Yh8M6VfgXHlpmKjUWRlqPcYXAoI5Goqa35n6FwGr9VAzmG4iy7H6Ewjp-UJnlTLgpV_mWqw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pTOSar6AOfcgaoc3I41cddhY0W6IEkN7Do9imFUJTzabN_PMnQyOf1M2-DKHO7AwlUMH7ALwlG-WA88b1xqvV4RAU_re8tweZQJ3sWIdVha33JEbNvUbWdCU7zevAoaLJq2oPrY3X-mMcOhBFwRV7ZeesYVLy3tdbGIFP2wHZ7klLPJxHHBVk3vkX-N81uLNFxS6X1n6xb8=&c=&ch=


from family and friends or per minute/per page/per chapter donations - it is all
up to you and your family. Sending in the donations could not be easier:
checks can made payable to Holy Spirit School (on the memo line note
"Bucks for Books" and the family name on whose behalf the donation is made)
or credit card donations can be made via the school website (click on
"Support Holy Spirit", then "Online Giving"). Be sure to indicate that the
donation is going to "Bucks for Books" and again, provide the family name on
whose behalf the donation is made.

See the flyer below for additional information. A hard copy of the flyer can be
printed via the "Family Folder Flyers" section at the bottom in order to send it
along to family and friends.

Thank you for supporting the PTO and the school!

Going along with the excitement of "Bucks for Books" is our Dr. Seuss Day
celebration! Although tempered a bit this year by falling on a Mass day
Friday, we still have loads of fun planned. If you get the opportunity, please
stop in the see the wonderful displays the grade levels are putting together to
highlight various beloved Dr. Seuss books. See the flyer below for information
on acceptable accessories, etc. 

Vocations Mass

On Tuesday, March 6th Holy Spirit will once again host the annual Diocesan
Vocations Mass. This is a special day and mass as all of the 8th graders from
across the diocese celebrate mass here with Bishop Burbidge and
representatives from the Office of Vocations. 

This year all of these students, their chaperones, clergy and religious from
across the Diocese, as well as, Bishop Burbidge will be staying here on
campus for lunch. As you can imagine having over 1300 additional people
with us will be quite an undertaking. Below is a Sign-Up Genius if you can
assist us in welcoming and directing folks where they need to be. We welcome
any and all help!

A reminder that 3rd quarter interims will go home tomorrow, as needed. For
those with students in grades 3-8, please be sure to check the portal for
grades and missing assignments.

March 12th will sneak up on us before we know it. This is a no school day for
teacher professional development.

Additionally, our annual Fathers Day Mass will take place Friday, March 16th.
Please see the flyer below.

One more reminder to those families applying for Tuition Assistance for the
2018/2019 academic year. The deadline for submitting an application to
FACTS is March 16th; families MUST submit an application and the
supporting tax documents in order to possibly be eligible for assistance.
Information and a link to FACTS is available via the school website.

Phew, that was a lot! Thank you for reading all the way through and for



supporting Holy Spirit in so many ways!

 -Maureen Ashby
Principal

_________________________________________________

 

8th Grade Annual Diocesan Vocations Mass

Click here to assist as a School Ambassador

Access Code: Vocations
  ________________ __ ___________

   

Dr. Seuss Day!
Friday, March 2nd

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pTOSar6AOfcgaoc3I41cddhY0W6IEkN7Do9imFUJTzabN_PMnQyOf950JWl9kX-7dKsfQH1xxEOnlwFwVsA-ebIK6Op8tXyQpHRAlQJED8ULEmUsEWe4m0b3kiLSvzm8ZeO4k8fc-sCUsD3s5n5-57sL2OpbvtNXpFAtvJJfCQappowJo0r4zmSOK0lPKHsjEumzfHC3diFzjZCfymLmA7EwqVxtHbdFVDzUxC_U_kYa7S32--QxBkDSNY-xf6agBsb-EXcgG4o=&c=&ch=


  ________________ __ ___________
   

Friday, March 2nd
Kick-off!



  ________________ __ ___________
   



  ________________ __ ___________
   



Order forms will be sent home on Friday, March
2nd

On Spring picture day students are welcome to
wear their Sunday best. No jeans, shorts, or

athletic wear should be worn.
  ________________ __ ___________

   

Have you signed up with Amazon Smile yet?

If not, this would be a great time...



Search for Holy Spirit Catholic Church when
designating your charity choice.

  ________________ __ ___________
   

It is time to order your yearbook!
Deadline for ordering is March 23rd



  ________________ __ ___________
   

 

 

It's time to "roll" out the fun with skating. This semester

students K-8th grade will be roller skating during Physical

Education classes Monday, February 26, 2018 through Friday,

March 09, 2018.  As usual class needs 3-4 parent volunteers to

distribute/collect equipment, help students with skates/safety



gear and act as skate patrols to insure safety. Please keep in

mind that as a volunteer you MUST BE IN COMPLIANCE

WITH CHILD PROTECTION IN THE DIOCESE OF

ARLINGTON. 

Click here to sign-up to volunteer
____________________ ____ ___________

   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pTOSar6AOfcgaoc3I41cddhY0W6IEkN7Do9imFUJTzabN_PMnQyOf24Jly8MsuA37b9gjFgcG3cKTKDCTYme3lLONGtcD2Sh66S0FpsXa-cvFIjo2awp1SFbOQpF6nOl-YfkdwmmNNfjEwh8ZdH6gIC__B-LyIfXvFx_bu4llPKSvORtNhDrj1ExDomRs5WLtrp5LAsF1IDJHKLxmqBz_ApblQR5sYjN&c=&ch=


Click here to sign up to volunteer!
____________________ ____ ___________

   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pTOSar6AOfcgaoc3I41cddhY0W6IEkN7Do9imFUJTzabN_PMnQyOf3UCWcdXbTUiLFQsJKZUj5_uNb6aqNSjq_wtC2prl4mASAiQTpx-fDI5gD91pFAKSSqeHRLgn6LZYcfYP2tZ4LK8X81SNf3lhMom689mzLVB_woQ-olTSY3d4v3ec0_ywSaloNdrgOqRle39BcdWuBLaj-QCVy-4eQ==&c=&ch=


Do you own a business or would your employer

agree to sponsor our race?

Please see the information available on the
school website under the 5K Spirit Run tab.

For those who maybe can't sponsor - won't you
consider running/walking? We would LOVE to
have our entire school community participate!



Ready to Sign-Up to Race?!
Click Here

____________________  ____ ___________
   

Learning Today....Leading Tomorrow

  

All of the new ActivPanels have been installed in the classrooms. We are
putting final touches (some rooms needed audio installed and all panels need
the ActivConnect activated) and teachers have already begun to use the panels
in their rooms. It is lovely to walk by a classroom that has the lights on, the
shades up, and the ActivPanel on with full visibility!

We continue to need to raise funds to pay for the panels. As was relayed at the
outset, the cost of the panels alone is $140,000.00. The PTO is using the
money raised at the auction along with transferring funds from the DIAL
account to fund half of this cost. Although I was able to secure the additional

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pTOSar6AOfcgaoc3I41cddhY0W6IEkN7Do9imFUJTzabN_PMnQyOfxFZo2x_udqZItJrfHaabeB54AoTuPIwCgMDbdnCte9f31fQ1XqH-nB--ogkNlbf-ArGFQZ4lDGsAsns6HLDEWSbmcH0gQo64x8pwOrkNkeiaXhjpEvmoODg3hacQCiIxer2BU0GR1X3zvdkca8AFNegnpEGKUdwZD2JIYzX_xPI&c=&ch=


money to put the panels in, that other $70,000.00 must be paid off. If you've
not donated - even $50 adds up when many contribute - please consider so
doing.

Thank you to those who have already contributed - I am deeply appreciative
of your generosity.

Several methods of payment are available: follow the link below; send a check
made payable to Holy Spirit School (designating "ActivPanel" on the memo
line); or make use of the Online Giving tool via the school website under the
Support Holy Spirit tab.

Click here to donate to the Learning Today....Leading
Tomorrow Campaign

____________________ ____ ___________
   

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pTOSar6AOfcgaoc3I41cddhY0W6IEkN7Do9imFUJTzabN_PMnQyOf0x4pir1U9AnSsuGeHu1BQChJ8pn3nQGvAcGeBH8xKBAq1dfyJIgI64HCBFsl_icRACyyihqXm4ChOXvkw_zkPQM6ntOJIXG2Ft6k1fDpLs61hKWfRR42Z5wMxxmkXN_0SRkophJ3L-0&c=&ch=


________ ________________ __________
   



Girls 2018 Volleyball Needs Coaches!

Even if you are new to the sport your help is
needed to make this program a success.  Please

volunteer.  Call Dennis Smolak (703)795-
7110 for more information.  Or email

at dsmol@aol.com.
 
 

  ___________ ____ __ ___________
   

  ________________ __ ___________



   

  ________________ __ ___________
   



  ________________ __ ___________
   



  ________________ __ ___________
   



  ________________ __ ___________
   



  ________________ __ ___________
   



  ________________ __ ___________
   



  ________________ __ ___________
   



  ________________ __ ___________
   

 
 Click here for the April 2018 school lunch

menu.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pTOSar6AOfcgaoc3I41cddhY0W6IEkN7Do9imFUJTzabN_PMnQyOf_gT9aeXWqapaYEaOHqEJle3ySAkrVSJyNArIcdzxe8K1daBYkCGZ3a3pH5UO7Q8RV_equgIeLjq8CTi2mquP-XIgaYvwunEpMpWfKkWR_-13GYm_b0Gu6gxaox5oBpTzfB0plV-CpGpkrbWBqdCYyo14MguVL2sOAKmXtY_1PHr&c=&ch=


Send in a separate menu for each child in your family along with a check for

payment. The cost of lunches is $5.00/day/lunch.
Reminder that you must purchase milk/water separately in order for your child

to receive it - beverages are not included in the lunch price.
__________________  ____ ___________

   

 
Family Folder Flyers

The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled "March
1, 2018 "(or CLICK HERE ). For your convenience, some flyers are repeated.

School Flyers:

1. "Bucks for Books" flyer
2. Dr. Seuss Day announcement flyer
3. Fathers Day Mass flyer
4. April Lunch menu 
5. Yearbook ordering flyer
6. PTO Talent Showcase Volunteer form
7. PTO Talent Showcase Signup/Audition form

5K Spirit Run:

1. 5K Launch Letter
2. 5K Sponsorship Letter

Parish Flyers:

1. "Building Communion and Community" - HS Catholic Church Capital
Campaign Newsletter
2. Lenten Soup Suppers
3. Lenten Food Drive flyer
4. Family BINGO flyer
5. VBS flyer

Community Flyers:

1. Kidz Coding Camp
2. Boy Scouts Mulch Sale
3. Live Jesus - Lenten retreat
4. Diocese of Arlington Teacher Fair

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pTOSar6AOfcgaoc3I41cddhY0W6IEkN7Do9imFUJTzabN_PMnQyOf950JWl9kX-7HRs1JrlR691_8uTsRDszIA_RMIVKIrMdwtg9FO9xgP_5pqTdyE37cVI_OqhreOsr6j5hZglo2fhgp4qvn8sB5KlJ1vRmYuh_CSFFdgb79vSAY7t_OSUXmkEeKbpUnKqeOGWoMALzke-qaVtWEmH_QJjK-VdSayz0&c=&ch=


____________________ ____ ___________
   


